
 

 

 Our Ref: DOC20/947866 
 

Ms Rebecca Sommer 
Principal Planning Officer 
Social and Other Infrastructure Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
By email: rebecca.sommer@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
 

 

 
Dear Ms Sommer 
 
Response to Submissions – Modification 2 Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment, 
40-44 Driver Avenue, Moore Park (SSD 9835)  

 
 
Thank you for your referral dated 17 November 2020 inviting comments from the Heritage 
Council of NSW on the above State Significant Development (SSD) Response to 
Submissions.  
 
The supplied response to submission documentation for the Sydney Football Stadium 
Redevelopment – Modification 2 is noted.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the above advice, please contact Caitlin Stevens, Senior 
Heritage Assessment Officer at Heritage NSW, at Caitlin.Stevens@environment.nsw.gov.au 
or on 9895 6582. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Rajeev Maini 
Senior Team Leader, South Assessments 
Heritage NSW 
Department of Premier and Cabinet 
As Delegate of the Heritage Council of NSW 
30 November 2020 
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